
Eastlea Year 5 and Year 6 netball 

Our Year 5 and Year 6 netballers extended an invitation to the team from 

Beaconhill to come and play some friendly matches on our court as part of 

their team practice on Mondays after school.  Miss Marsden brought the 

Beaconhill team who do not have the luxury of the court which we have 

marked out on our playground. 

Mrs Watson said that the friendly match was a big success – the teams 

played well and it was a good experience of playing against other children!  

Well done to all! 

 

 

 


